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Student Accommodation Covid-19 Arrangements 

Although COVID legislation has been relaxed please be mindful that some people may still wish to socially distance.
As we all return to a normal way of living there may be outbreaks or resurges of Covid-19 and we may then need to put measures in place to keep all building users safe.
All communal areas within the building are cleaned regularly this includes the main corridors, staircase, laundry, and reception.
If we do have to put additional measures in place, we will notify you of these.
This may include a restriction on visitors to the buildings.

If you are suffering with Covid-19 symptoms
You will need to follow your organisation procedure and notify the concierge by email concierge.helpdesk@shropshire.gov.uk  in order that they can be alerted and can ensure that safe measures are put in place to assist you.
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